
 
Leading Parent Partnership – July 2023 Update 

 
 

I am writing to give you an update on the progress that we are making towards gaining the 
Leading Parent Partnership Award.  
 

A working group has continued to work hard to improve our partnerships with parents.  
 
•We surveyed all parents and carers in December leading to a number of developments.  
These can be seen on the “You Said – We Did” page of our website. 
 
• We now have a Parent Partnership Policy, which can be found on the LPPA page on the 
website.  
 
• We are really pleased to report that we hosted a number of events in which parents and 
carers came into school and worked with their children. Our STEM Family Challenge was a 
great success and we really enjoyed our family quiz night.  We will be looking to host more 
of these events next year.  
 
• We held our first Parent Voice in the community at Edge Ministries in Staveley.  We are 
currently looking to host other events in the community, in order to provide further 
opportunities for parents and carers to speak with us about life at Netherthorpe. 
 
• We are also looking to improve the amount of opportunities for parents to come into 
school to work with their children during the school day.  
 
If you have any questions about this award, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  
 
Neil Cairns, July 2023 


